
LICENSING ACT 2003 
 

OBJECTIONS TO AN APPLICATION FOR THE GRANT OF A TEMPORARY EVENT 
NOTICE   

 
 
From: Environmental Health Section, Chadderton Town Hall 
 
To: The Licensing Authority, Oldham Metropolitan Borough Council 
 
Date returned to Licensing:  27th July 2018 
 
 
Premises: Austerlands Cricket Club, Thorpe Road, Oldham, OL4 3QN 
 
The Environmental Health Section, in its capacity as a ‘Responsible Authority’ 
under the provisions of the Licensing Act 2003, hereby give notice to the Licensing 
Authority of our objection to the grant of a Temporary Event Notice in respect of 
the above premises. 
 
The reason for the objection is as follows:  
 
I’m concerned that the application for the playing of both recorded and live music 
outdoors in a marquee until midnight has the potential to cause serious problems 
to the local residents in terms of noise nuisance. I would recommend that the 
playing of music is stopped at 10pm.   
 
 
Signed: Gary Maclean 
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